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Amazon Smile 

Did you know that if you shop on Amazon you can log onto your account via 

http://smile.amazon.co.uk and Amazon will donate money to the Embsay School PTA for 

every transaction you make? At no extra cost! 

All you have to do is select us as your nominated charity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Committee 

2022-2023 

 

President: Mrs Prest 

Chairperson: Amy O’Neill 

Co-Chair: Judy Hirst  

Treasurer: Scott Gee & Claire 

Mahoney 

Secretary: Sophie Nicholls 

Date of Next meeting   

 

Wednesday 11th January 2023 

1900  

Elm Tree 

Everyone Welcome! 
 
 

 

Secret Santa 2022 

Gift donations needed please for our 2022 gift 

drive (unwrapped) 

Donations to be dropped off in the playground 

shelter from  

Wednesday 23 November – Friday 2 December 

Children will be able to purchase one gift each, 

at a cost of £1.00 

Contact Us 

 

o Via Facebook 

o pta@embsay.n-yorks.sch.uk 

PTA Events 2023 

Below are events which we look forward to hosting in 2023; 

o School Disco 

o Coronation Celebration 

o Ice Lolly Sales 

o Summer Fair 
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